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Comment Glad to see this is finally being addressed. A property "line" between two
single-family dwelling units is identifiable without requiring subdividing of the land, 49 other
states do this. This requirement is strictly about determining fire separation and identifying a
measurable point to/from that line. The answer should be yes.



